
Hey everybody! 
  
For those of you who don’t know, my name is Evan Portnoi, and I am this year’s 
Interhouse Committee (IHC) Chair. We are a committee comprised of all the House 
presidents (along with a Chair and Secretary) that works to ensure the Houses are in 
communication with each other and with the administration to give you all the best 
campus experience we can! On behalf of all of us, welcome to Caltech! 
  
With the help of the Office of Student Experience, we are the primary group that is 
organizing and preparing for Rotation, and we are so excited to host all of you! 
  
At the end of the day, we are here to answer your questions and help you navigate 
Rotation. You will have plenty of chances to meet and talk with us, from house events to 
IHC office hours. 
  
For now, I am writing to let you all know that our Rotation website is officially online! The 
link is https://ihc.caltech.edu/rotation, and I strongly encourage everybody to look 
through it. It has a ton of resources available now: an overview of Rotation if you are still 
confused about it, an early introduction to all of the houses, frequently asked questions, 
and more! 
  
On top of that, there is also a survey on the home page that will help us get to know you 
all a bit better, so it would be a huge help if you could all fill that out! 
  
As always, feel free to email me at eportnoi@caltech.edu or anybody else on the IHC 
(emails on website) with questions. 
  
Sincerely, 
Ev”baby’s first”an Port”caltech signoff”noi 
IHC Chair & Co 
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